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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Patti Field, Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121   bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Our auxiliary provides catering for all occasions at 

reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Patti Field

Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121
bsheventbookings@gmail.com

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!
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  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar  
Tuesday, February 18 

7:00 p.m. Mass 
Karl Hepp offered by Joe & Sylvia Miller 

Wednesday, February 19 
8:30 a.m. Mass 

Rita Maria Olmstead offered by Violet Osztrovics 
Thursday, February 20 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Francelina da Conceicao Fernandes offered by Father 

Peter & Mary 
Friday, February 21 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Liz Smits offered by Henrica Hoogstraten 

Saturday, February 22 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m.  Mass 
Antonio Ciallella offered by Pasqualina Ciallella & 

Family 
Sunday, February 23 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:30 a.m.   Mass 

For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 

 
 

Sanctuary Lamp for the intentions of Bill & Jeannie 
Johnston 

 
 

   We Are Stewards     

 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
January 2020 ………………………….. .  $ 1,400.00 
Weekend Contributions      …………….. $ 2,708.00 
 

 
 

Wi Fi Password for the Parish Hall is: 
5194495131 

Please remember your parish in your will! 
 

 PARISH NEWS 
 

 
Tax Receipts: Please pick up your tax receipts for 
2019 at the back of the Church.  The receipt for the 
One Heart One Soul Campaign should be arriving 
soon by mail.  Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Donation by Credit Card: We are now offering the 
option of your Sunday contribution by credit card or 
debit card.  Please contact the Office for more 
information. 
 
Father/Daughter Valentine Dance: Thank you to the 
participants, volunteers and the Knights of Columbus 
for a successful first ever Dance.  
  
Ash Wednesday Services February 26: Masses at 
Blessed Sacrament at 9:00 a.m. and St. Anthony 
Daniel at 7:00 p.m.  There will also be a liturgical 
celebration at Blessed Sacrament at 12:30 pm.  
  
First Reconciliation: Will be celebrated for the 
children registered to receive the Sacrament this year 
on Saturday, March 7 at 10:00 am.  Please pray for the 
children and their families. 
. 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.  
 
 

BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL 
Kindergarten registrations for the 2020-2021 school 
year have started. Please contact the school at 519-449-
2984 or visit http://www.bhncdsb.ca/page/new-online-
kindergarten-registration for more information if you 
are interested in registering your child. 

Blessed Sacrament School Pasta Dinner and Silent 
Auction: On March 5, 2020 from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
at Blessed Sacrament Parish Hall.  Catered by La 
Botega.  Cost $12 and $8 Child (6 and under).  Please 
make reservation or order takeout by contacting 
Marcia, 519-771-0146 (before February 24).   
 
 

FEBRUARY 16, 2020 
     

 ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, February 23 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 a.m. Mass 

Intentions of Ginella Durand offered by Jody Durand 
Tax Receipts: Please pick up your tax receipts for 
2019 at the back of the Church.  The receipt for the 
One Heart One Soul Campaign should be arriving 
soon by mail.  Thank you for your continuing support. 
Ash Wednesday: Mass on February 26 at 7:00 pm. 
World Day of Prayer: Sunday, March 8, 2020 at 
1:30 p.m. hosted by Oakland-Scotland Community 
Church. Refreshments will be served afterwards.  All 
are welcome. 
Church Cleaning: Volunteers are needed to help with 
the cleaning of the church.  Please sign up at the back 
of the church.  If you are unavailable to clean, you can 
help with a monetary donation of $30.  You can put 
your donation in an envelope marked “Church 
Cleaning” and leave it with the Sunday Collection.  
For more info. Please call Joan Kegels 519-446-1139. 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to 
secure your place.   
Contributions …………………       $   452.00 

DIOCESAN ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2020? If you are, you 
are cordially invited to join couples from across the 
Diocese of Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary Mass 
on Sunday, June 14th at the Cathedral Basilica of 
Christ the King at 1:30 pm. Please refer to the poster 
on the bulletin board for information on how to register 
for the celebration or go to www.hamiltondiocese.com. 
 

Healthy Use of Information Technology 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
I recall a Professor of ethics once said to us, 
“Technology can be a good thing or a bad thing.  It can 
give us greater freedom and access or it can enslave us 
and harm our humanity.”  More than ever, we need the 
wisdom and guidance on how to use information 
technology and social media for the betterment of 
humanity and not its destruction. 
Sadly, we see the destructive use of technology when it 
comes to human trafficking.  For example, women 
from developing countries are often enticed to go to 
Europe or North America and are falsely offered great 
paying jobs as models and actresses.  Tragically, they 
end up in situations of human trafficking whereby their 
youth and beauty are exploited for pornography and 
the sex traffic trade.  Or they become indentured 
slaves.  They are practically enslaved and out of fear 
they feel trapped by their circumstances.  Fortunately, 
there are organizations and religious communities 
dedicated to the liberation of those caught in the 
vicious web of human trafficking and exploitation.   
Closer to home, we all have our computers and 
devices.  We rely on information for knowledge and 
communication.  But there is so much that needs to be 
filtered and questioned.  We must be ever so vigilant 
when it comes to our young people.  While teaching 
our children the positive use of information 
technology, parents need to implement safeguards and 
clear rules.  These include monitoring the sites 
accessed by our children, placing firewalls/filters on 
unhealthy sites, using computers and devices in the 
public spaces of the home and never without 
supervision, and talking to our children about the 
dangers they may encounter.  Aside from our schools, 
there are many sites to consult about the positive use of 
social media from a Christian perspective.  Please 
check out  www.patheos.com, “7 rules for Christians 
on social media”   
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella  
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